
We will call and make sure
you are safe to attend the
practice and brief you on

what to expect.

Before your
appointment 

The day of 
your appointment 

Entering 
the practice

The 
treatment room

Please arrive 10 minutes before
allocated time. If you are

running late, please call to let
reception know although we
may have to reschedule your

appointment.

If you arrive early, please wait
in your car until shortly before

your appointment time so
that we can limit the number

of patients in reception.0115 9823 913
www.campbell-clinic.co.uk

You will be encouraged
to use hand sanitiser

when your appointment
begins and ends.

Our team will be wearing
PPE throughout your

appointment. This may seem
intimidating but it is

essential for everybody's
safety.

Our treatment rooms are
cleaned and disinfected

between patients. 

We are now able to offer
beverages however

magazines and newspapers
will not be available. 

When you arrive, please
follow the signs for patient

parking. 

Please enter through the main
entrance (automatic door) &
remember to observe social

distancing and hand hygiene
guidance.

Please ensure you firstly sanitise
your hands. Following this, check
in with reception where you'll be
asked to complete our COVID-19

self declaration form and a
medical history form 

if you have not completed this via
email link.

Please complete our covid-
19 self decleration form and
medical history. These will

be sent via email. 

We kindly ask that patients
continue to wear a face
covering where possible
when attending for an

appointment.


